Corus

Dear Nicholas,

Corus make the following response to the issues raised in Chapter 3 of the Consultation entitled
'‘Charges for pre-2005 Distributed Generators' use of DNOs' distribution systems.

Q1. Have we identified the relevant considerations that influence the decision whether to adopt a
bundled or unbundled approach?

Yes.
Q2. Do you agree with our minded to position to adopt an unbundled approach for the EDCM?
Corus support the adoption of an unbundled approach.

regards,

Simon Russell



